
Year 11 BTEC Exam Showcases
Monday 13th - Friday 17th November

Dear Parents,

As you may well be aware, your child’s BTEC exam performance is next week on
Wednesday 15th November and Friday 17th November.

I would like to take this opportunity to give you all the key information you need to support
your child in this important assessment.

Monday 13th November:
Tech Rehearsal - 3pm to 4:30/5pm - Harrow Way Auditorium.
Actors will be required until 4:30/5pm but Dancers may be released earlier.
Your child has already found their costume and props but please remind them to bring
them in with them on Monday for this vital rehearsal. You might also want to encourage
them to bring an extra snack as they will be working hard throughout this longer than
usual day.

Wednesday 15th November:
1st Public Performance - 6pm to 8pm (approx)
Actors/Dancers to arrive at HWCS by 6pm - Doors Open at 6:45pm
Performance 7pm to 8pm (approx) - Tickets are just £1 on the door (cash only).

Friday 17th November:
2nd Public Performance - 6pm to 8pm (approx)
Actors/Dancers to arrive at HWCS by 6pm - Doors Open at 6:45pm
Performance 7pm to 8pm (approx) - Tickets are just £1 on the door (cash only).

This performance makes up roughly ⅓ of your child’s final exam grade so your support in
getting them to school on time, helping them remember their costume and coming to
support them as an audience member is hugely appreciated.

If you have any questions, please do hesitate to contact either Ms Walker, Ms Bryant or
me via email.

Thanks for your support,

Mr Manson, Ms Walker & Ms Bryant
The Performing Arts Team


